2024 ANCHOR INFORMATION

Beginning August 19, the Division of Taxation will mail ANCHOR Benefit Confirmation
Letters to taxpayers to notify them that their application will be filed automatically. If the
personal information listed in the letter (hame, mailing address, and banking information
of their benefit was distributed via direct deposit) has changed since their last ANCHOR
payment, taxpayers will need to file a new application by September 15, 2024 by visiting
anchor.nj.gov.

All payments will be issued on a rolling basis beginning in November. The deadline to file
an application is November 30, 2024.

Information about the program is available at anchor.nj.gov. Applicants may also call the
ANCHOR hotline (609) 826-4282 or 1-888-238-1233. The Division has doubled the
number of agents available to assist callers to the ANCHOR hotline, as well as
implemented an automatic callback feature which allows residents to be placed in a

queue rather than waiting on hold.
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